
Mass Intentions for this week 

Sat:    6.00p.m.       Maureen Hayes (Rec. Dec’d) 

         Lily Derham (1st Anniv.) 

         Billy & Marie Baker (Anniv.) 
                     

Sun:    8.30a.m.       Jimmy McGuirk (Rec. Dec’d) 

         Phil McGovern (Rec. Dec’d) 
                    

    10.00a.m.       Bobbie Sinnott (M. Mind)  

         Carmel Fahy (Rec. Dec’d) 

         Joseph McCann (Rec. Dec’d) 
                            

    11.30a.m.       Alice Farrell (Anniv.) 

         Mary & Percy Mooney (Anniv.) 

         Fr. Maurice O’Connor OSA   

     (Anniv.) 
                           

Mon:    10.00a.m.       Parishioners’ Intentions 
                           

Tues:    10.00a.m.       Carmel Griffin (Anniv.) 

         Hugh Connaughton (Anniv.) 
          

Wed:    10.00a.m.       Keith Roche & Deirdre Donohoe  

         on the occasion of their marriage 
    

Thurs:  10.00a.m.       Tom Finneran (Rec. Dec’d) 
          

Fri:       10.00a.m.       Brigid Kennedy-Dickenson   

     (Anniv.) 
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Next Sunday’s Readings (The Ascension of the Lord):   

Acts 1:1-11.    Ps 46:2-3, 6-9, R/ v 6.    Eph 1:17-23.   

Lk 24:46-53. 

The Ignatian Prayer Group will have its last  

meeting before the summer on Wednesday 29th 

May at 7:30p.m. in the Old Baptistry.  Prayer and 

reflection will be followed by a discussion on the 

theme Possible partnership project with  

Columban Parish in Santiago, Chile.  All are most 

welcome. 

New rosters for Ministers of the Eucharist are available for collection outside the door of the sacristy. 

Rosary and Eucharistic Adoration continue in 

the Church each Thursday after 10a.m. Mass for 

one hour.  Free car parking.  All are welcome. 

The Sacrament of Confession is available in our 

Church after 10a.m. Mass on Fridays (except if a 

funeral is taking place) and also on request. 

More Ministers of the Word are required for the  

Sunday Masses.  Please contact the Parish Office if you 

are interested.   

The next meeting of the St. Joseph’s Young 

Priests Society will take place on Monday 27th 

May at 2:30p.m. in the Old Baptistry.   

All services from our Parish Church are streamed live 

on our website www.rahenyparish.ie...just click on the 

Watch Us Live tab.  The Parish Newsletter is also  

published weekly on the parish website……..click on 

the Parish Bulletin tab. 

Annual Cemetery Masses: St. Fintan’s on Sunday 9th 

June at 12 noon; Fingal on Sunday 16th June at 12 

noon & Glasnevin on Sunday 30th June at 3p.m.  

Please pray for the happy repose of the souls of  

parishioners Reginald Thornbury, Eamonn Cooke, 

Brian Sheehan and Bill Moore whose funerals took 

place in our parish church this week.  Our thoughts and 

prayers are with their families and friends.  May they rest 

in the peace of Christ.  We also remember Br. Oliver, 

OFM Cap, from our local Capuchin Friary who died this  

week. 

Mass Cards for all occasions are available in the 

Parish Office each weekday morning from 

10:30a.m. to 12p.m.   

Mass will be offered for the Retired & Deceased 

members of the 11:30 Choir at the 11:30a.m. 

Mass next Sunday, 2nd June 2019. 

Next weekend, 1st/2nd June, we will welcome Fr. 

Pat Byrne, S.V.D. to speak at all Masses.  Fr. Pat 

was ordained in 1974 and has served with the  

Divine Word Society in many capacities over the 

years and in many parts of the world.  Donation  

envelopes will be available at the back of the 

Church after all Masses to support his missionary 

work.   

Congratulations to the boys of Scoil Assaim who received 

their First Holy Communion in our parish church this 

weekend.  May God grant them many blessings.  
 

The Annual Triduum in honour of St. Anthony, 

directed by Fr. Michael Duffy, OFM Cap, will take 

place on Tuesday 11th, Wednesday 12th and  

Thursday 13th June at 7:30p.m. in the Capuchin Friary, 

Raheny. Blessing of children & lilies will be on  

Thursday 13th.   
 

The annual Secular Franciscan Pilgrimage to Knock 

will take place on Sunday 30th June.  Coach will leave 

the Capuchin Friary at 8a.m.  Cost €20.  Contact Mary 

on 085 8899080 or Tony on 0862247463 for further 

info. 


